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Truro Concert Committee
May 6, 2022
9:00 A.M.
Truro Public Library

Chair Pat Wheeler welcomed committee members and opened meeting at 9:03. Pat Wheeler,
Ann Courtney, Tim Hickey, Michael Holt, Nancy Braun

The committee voted to approve the July 20, 2021 minutes Holt/Hickey

If there are any changes on your contact information notify Pat Wheeler.

Financial Report $14,042.24 in the bank.

Sponsor Solicitation Report — approximately $5,000 to date.

Advertising 2022 — Tim Hickey will manage advertising

The committee began the review of who gets rack cards. The committee decided to cut back on
the number of rack cards — 2500. 3 posters per committee member

Newspapers and Chamber Book

New Business:

Raymond will be missed as a committee member. He was an original member to the concert
committee beginning in 1995, He took care of all concert signs. Raymond road his bike
throughout Truro at night and posted our signs. Raymond Smith contributed lots of energy to
this committee and will be missed. Betty Bingham emailed Pat remembering all the work that
Raymond did. Raymond's early death was a shock, very sudden and sad.

Nancy Braun will take over Treasurer responsibility

Michael Holt will take over Secretary responsibility

Signage — Tim will change performer names on signs

Lighting — Tim will investigate purchasing lighting equipment from a retired lighting owner.
The committee voted to allow Tim Hickey to quote $1000.00 (Holt). A friendly amendment for
$3,000 was made (Wheeler) for the quote. (Holt/ Braun) The motion passesd.

Next meeting — June 18, 2022 10:00 am at the library.

Respectfully submitted,

Ann Courtney



